

Understanding NIH Research Priorities and Developing Competitive Proposals

Join us for a workshop on the National Institutes of Health's (NIH) updated research and funding priorities and how to develop competitive proposals. NIH offers a range of research opportunities that span many disciplines. The workshop will be led by UMaine Institute of Medicine Director David Harder and Office of Research Development Staff Jen Swalec.

The workshop will take place on **Thursday, September 18, 2025**, from **12:00 to 1:00 pm at the Bangor Room in the Memorial Union** and is open to the university community.

Participants will also be able to **attend remotely via Zoom**. Registration is required. If you have any questions, please contact research@maine.edu.





Register Now

